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Editor’s Note: A new book and the GRMC 
meeting at Learn Serve Lead 
Paula Termuhlen, MD and Alan Johns, MD, MEd 
Editors-in-Chief 
 
The editors are pleased to publish our fourth issue of the JRMC. You will find the published articles informative 
and inspiring. The JRMC continues to look for submissions that reflect the valuable work being performed on 
regional medical campuses. 
 
We would like to call attention to The Regional Medical Campus, a new resource book by Michael Flanagan 
MD with contributors from many of our regional campuses. Please open the attached PDF announcement for 
further information. 
 
Also, please note the attached schedule for the Group on Regional Campuses meetings during the AAMC 
Learn Serve Lead in Austin Texas November 2nd and 4th. These are valuable sessions for faculty and 
administrators of regional campuses. We hope you can take time to attend.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


